
From: redacted redacted redacted redacted redacted 

Sent: 10 May 2017 11:47 

To: Charlie Fletcher 
Cc: Licence All 

Subject: The Boot Licencing application 

To Licencing at Bracknell council. 

Your ref: LI/17/00323/LAPRE5 

Redacted redacted 

RR Spring Meadow 

Bracknell 

RG12 RRR 

10th May 2017. 

 THE BOOT, PARK ROAD, BRACKNELL 

In objection of the licencing planning application for extended hours of opening for the Boot 

Public House Park Road, Bracknell. 

I have lived at RR Spring Meadow for five years and bought the property knowing there was 

a pub opposite and was prepared for the associated pub noise. However, whenever there is 

late night opening customers gather at the front of the pub with very loud drunken activity. ie 

Shouting, swearing, fighting and generally making a local disturbance. Because smoking is 

only permitted outside, customers tend to bring there drinks outside and generally make allot 

of noise and disturbance. The application for longer opening hours on bank holiday weekends 

would cause significant disturbance to local residents much later into the morning, as 

customers regularly stay outside the premises long after closing time. Often until 1.30-2am. 

With longer opening hours it could be 2-3 am before everyone noisily disperses. 

Also, morning opening at 7.30am would bring more traffic and general noise. The fact that 

smokers have to be outside means that most people would choose to be out front of the pub 

which is opposite my bedroom window. which is approximately 30 meters away. In times of 

low traffic I can hear normal conversations for outside the pub. The typical breakfast 

customer would be outdoor workers who language and tone are often loud and rude. We do 

not want this in our quiet area at 7.30 am 

The application for "All night New years eve" drinking cannot be allowed. As I have already 

stated that the disturbance at weekends is already unacceptable although we have to put up 

with it! To have all night drinking at New year would mean 24 hrs of total disturbance for 

locals. Also it would attract many drunken revelers from other area's to join in which would 

no doubt lead to a huge public nuisance, disturbance and disorder.  

So to have late partying and early breakfast opening would mean that mine and close 

neighbors lives would become hell! After rush hour traffic Park road is relatively quiet and 

after the pub shuts and everyone has left around 11.30pm we enjoy a quite and peaceful 

night. Noise travels more at night and when customers drink outside of the pub the noise and 

disturbance after normal hours is very unpleasant and disturbing. To have this in the morning 

as well would be unacceptable. 

Please consider that this is a residential area and that the lives of local residents would be 

significantly changed for the worse by any extended opening hours of the Boot Pub 

If this application was granted the associated noise and disturbance to local residents would 

be totally unacceptable and a legal challenge will follow if the application for longer opening 

hours is granted. 

Yours faithfully. 

A very concerned resident. 

Redacted redacted 
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